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CAPPS Awards North-West College Student Kenni Brantley with Marsha Fuerst Memorial Scholarship 
Scholarship Supports Women Pursuing Studies in the Medical Assisting Field 

 
POMONA, Calif.— The California Association of Private Postsecondary Schools (CAPPS) proudly recognizes 
Kenni Brantley from the North-West College (NWC) campus in Pomona as the recipient of the 2023 Marsha 
Fuerst Memorial Scholarship. Created to honor the legacy of North-West College Founder Marsha Fuerst, 
the award is open to female students enrolled in a Medical Assistant (MA) program at any CAPPS member 
school. 

Kenni Brantley is a dedicated Medical Assistant student and single mother of two young children who has 
demonstrated an exceptional commitment to her education and a genuine passion for helping others. This 
scholarship award serves as a testament to her hard work and determination. 

Throughout her academic journey, Kenni has faced numerous challenges, but with remarkable 
perseverance, she has emerged as an inspiration to her fellow students and faculty members. Despite the 
demands of single-handedly raising her 5-year-old daughter and 2-year-old son, Kenni has excelled in her 
studies, proving that nothing can hinder the pursuit of one's dreams. 

In a heartfelt statement, Kenni expressed her utmost gratitude to her grandmother, whose unwavering 
support and assistance has been instrumental in allowing her to attend classes each day. Kenni also 
extended her appreciation to North-West College for their unflagging support and the invaluable guidance 
she has received from her instructor, Kheena Bannister. Kheena, recognizing Kenni's dedication and 
potential, nominated her for this terrific scholarship. 

Upon receiving news of her selection for the scholarship award, Kenni expressed her gratitude to CAPPS for 
recognizing her hard work and dedication. She vows to utilize this opportunity to empower herself further 
and make a positive impact in health care. As she looks ahead to embarking on her career as a Medical 
Assistant, Kenni intends to channel her passion for helping others into providing compassionate care and 
contributing to the overall well-being of her community. 

North-West College Pomona Campus congratulates Kenni Brantley on this well-deserved honor and wishes 
her continued success in her journey to becoming a stalwart, highly skilled, and compassionate Medical 
Assistant. 

For more information about North-West College and its programs, please contact Nancy Aguillon at 
NancyA@success.edu.  

About North-West College  
Founded in 1966, North-West College has been committed to training individuals to enter and advance in 
the health care field for more than 55 years. A leader in allied health education, the College offers short-
term programs at nine campuses throughout Southern California, including West Covina, Pomona Valley, 
Van Nuys, Glendale, Riverside, Anaheim, Long Beach, San Diego, and Bakersfield. The College’s first seven 
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campuses are institutionally accredited by the Accrediting Commission of Career Schools and Colleges 
(ACCSC), while the San Diego and Bakersfield campuses hold institutional accreditation from the Accrediting 
Bureau of Health Education Schools (ABHES). Approved by the Bureau for Private Postsecondary Education 
(BPPE), North-West College offers a supportive educational environment for those ready to start a health 
care career. To date, the College has graduated tens of thousands of students—individuals who have gone 
on to raise the standard of excellence at health care organizations of all types. 

For more information about North-West College and its programs, visit www.nw.edu. 
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